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August 15, 2024

Timothy Bilbruck, MD
1940 Jaguar Drive
Conway, AR 72032

Re: Your application for a Tennessee medical license

Dear Dr. Bilbruck:

On July 30, 2024, the Tennessee Board of Medical Examiners (the Board) met and considered your application for
licensure as a medical doctor. You appeared in person for the interview. You were invited to appear for Board
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consideration of the Tennessee Medical Foundation Physicians Health Program (TMF-PHP) recommendations.

During your interview, Dr. Michael Baron, Medical Director with TMF-PHP appeared and spoke on your behalf.
Dr. Baron informed the Board that you completed a fitness for duty evaluation in May and were found to have

reasonable skill and safety to practice medicine. You signed a monitoring agreement with the TMF-PHP on June
20, 2024. The Board voted to approve your application for a medical license conditioned upon signing a lifetime
monitoring agreement with TMF-PHP and upon maintaining TMF-PHP advocacy for the duration of time that you

hold a medical license in the State of Tennessee. This is a reportable action to the National Practitioner Data Bank.

If you agree with the Board’s action, please sign and date this document in the space provided below and return it in
such a manner that it is received at the office address listed above within thirty (30) days of the date of this letter.
Your license to practice will not be issued unless and until we are in receipt of this signed document.

Tlmothy lmbruck, MD.
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If T may be of further service to you with regard to tlns matter or any other, please don’t hesitate to contact me. [

can be reached at (615) 532-5931 or by email at b

Warm regards,

Brandi Allocco
Administrative Director
Board of Medical Examiners

cc: Licensure file

Francine Baca-Chavez, Esq.



